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February 19th, 1930.

Dr. Stephen Leacock,
Department of Politisai Economy,. 
HcGill University.

Dear Dr. Leacock,

Sir Arthur is grateful 
for the Tale Pamphlet on the Institute 
of Human Relations whioh you sent him, 
and which I am returning herewith, as 
we already hare this material in the 
file.
garding organization which you marked 
for him*

He has noted the paragraph re-

Yours very truly,

SQoretary to She Principal*
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